
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Please support our Business Members 
Aria Printing & Shipping, Ken Aria 
Atnip Company Interior Design, Jerry Atnip 
Berge-Pappas-Smith Chapel of the Angels, Dan Kevin, 
Ian & Sam Smith  
Coldwell Banker, Elaine Arnt 
Coldwell Banker, Lisa Blaylock 
Collective Discovery, Lisa Stambaugh 
Harald Westendorf, Attorney at Law 
Jan's Art Studios, Janice Schafir 
Keller Williams Realty, Pat Cote 
Mario’s Bay Frames, Mario Zuniga 
Mission Coffee Roasting Company, Gael Stewart  
Mission Veterinary Center-Robert Tisdale 
Mission's Mane Attraction Hair Design, Joe & 
Fernanda Cambra 
Tavares Realty, Jim & Valerie Tavares 
What's Happening's Tri-City Voice Newspaper, 
William & Sharon Marshak 
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Mailing Address, PO Box 3073 Fremont, CA 94539-0307           
Website, www.olivehydeartguild.org 
Olive Hyde Art Gallery, 123 Washington Blvd, Fremont, CA 94539 
Gallery Curator – Sana Chiang, olivehydecurator@fremont.gov 510.791.4357 
Recreation Supervisor – Gloria Kim, gkim@fremont.gov 510.791.4324 
Recreation Superintendent – Irene Jordahl, ijordahl@fremont.gov 510.494.4322 
Hours – Thursday to Sunday, 12-5PM (during exhibitions) Gallery Phone 510.791.4357 

 

Exhibit Calendar 2022 
Hidden Treasures, Local Talent 
Virtual Exhibit: Thursday, April 14 – Saturday, June 25 
In-Person Exhibit: Thursday, April 21 – Saturday, June 25 
 
Annual Textile Exhibit 
Virtual Exhibit: Thursday, July 7 – Saturday, September 17 
In-Person Exhibit: Thursday, July 14 – Saturday, September 17 
Opening Reception: Friday, July 22, 2022 (7-9pm) 
 
Holiday for the Arts Show and Sale 
Exhibition Dates: October 21-23, 2022 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Programs 
 

Let us welcome our newest  
Business Member 

 
 

Mario’s Bay Frames  
Mario Zuniga 

 
 

43060 Christy Street 
Fremont, CA 94538 

510-979-1533 
 

www.bayframes.com 

 

 Spring Visit and Lunch at Allied Arts Guild 
in Menlo Park 

 
Thursday, May 26th, 10:00 AM 

Join us for a Spring adventure at Allied Arts Guild in Menlo Park, on 
Thursday May 26th.  Come enjoy the flowers of Spring, a wonderful gallery 

featuring local artists and a delicious lunch. 

To find out more about Allied Arts Guild, go to AlliedArtsGuild.org. 
For details and to sign-up online, go to 

OliveHydeArtGuild.org and go to Programs 
Last day to sign up is May 24th 

mailto:olivehydecurator@fremont.gov
http://www.bayframes.com/
https://olivehydeartguild.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=01e86a7ca3e41a5a67f247388&id=b15f328e71&e=7fd56eb252
https://olivehydeartguild.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=01e86a7ca3e41a5a67f247388&id=47a0fc172d&e=7fd56eb252


 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

My OHAG Job: Historian 
I've been the Historian at OHAG since 2010. My job is to document OHAG activities in a pictorial 
form in our on-line scrapbook. I also digitized all the old paper-based scrapbooks from 1983 to 
2010 and added them to the on-line collection. I enjoy taking photographs so this job is a great 
fit for me. Unfortunately I cannot attend all the activities so I often rely on other OHAG members 
for taking pictures and emailing them to me for inclusion in the scrapbook. If you see me taking 
pictures at OHAG activity, please stop by to say "hi"! 

 

We had a lovely 
April program 

featuring Maria 
Luna, floral 

designer.  If you 
missed it, check out 

photos on our 
Online Scrapbook. 

 

 

OHAG’s Annual 

Meeting  

& Installation 

Luncheon 

 

MARK THE DATE!   

Wednesday,  

June 22, 11am-2pm 

 

A “Box” Luncheon 

will be held at 

Mission Coffee, on 

the Patio! Watch for 

an “RSVP” E-Blast 

coming soon.  It will 

include the 

reservation form 

with advance menu 

selection and  

payment details.   

 

Please note that 

capacity is limited. 

 

NEWS  from the Serra Center Art Workshop!  

 

The Serra Center Art Workshop will wrap up the 9 week session on May 24, 

culminating with the ever popular pizza party!  Cheers for the Fremont Community 

Center/Central Park class location which has worked very well, bypassing the 

evening parking and traffic difficulties around the Olive Hyde Art Center.  The 22 

artists from Serra Center, and COF Art Instructor Susan Bettencourt, have all enjoyed 

and had fun with their creative drawing and painting experience.   For 11 years the 

Guild has sponsored and funded the entire annual program, including framing 

expenses of one artwork for each student.  Thanks go to a remarkable team – 

SC/Leslie McGarry, COF/Gloria Kim, Irene Jordahl & Susan Bettencourt, OHAG/Gail 

Blalock and Judy Anglin!    

 

CONGRATULATIONS to the 2022 Serra Center Artists!!! 

 

 
  

      Clair & Patrick                                        Gary                                          Terry 

https://olivehydeartguild.org/wp-content/uploads/scrapbook/virtual_scrapbooks/2022/index.html


  
      President’s Message  
 

 

 Hello and Happy May to everyone!  Keeping an organization 

such as the Olive Hyde Art Guild running well requires a lot, and 

we are fortunate to have dedicated and capable members giving 

it their best. 

     

Behind the scenes of the newsletter Karen Dobmeier has been 

in charge, managing the submittals, raising  questions, catching 

mistakes, keeping us on deadline, deciding what goes in with a 

critical eye for informative articles and related photos, all in 

keeping with OHAG’s purpose.   Huge thanks and appreciation go 

to Karen for bringing us the monthly newsletter as she closes out 

3 years on the job.  Congratulations Karen!   

 

Membership renewal envelopes for 2022-2023 have been filling 

the OHAG PO Box and I say “keep up the good work!”   Your 

timely responses will greatly help Lorrie Wong when she starts 

preparing the new roster, and by the way, thank you for marking 

your areas of interest!   Membership dues are a major source of 

funding for the Guild, especially after going through two years 

without the Holiday Show fundraiser.  

 

Guild Historian Jurek Zarzycki is the man with the camera who 

photographs everything OHAG!  His photos capture a history of 

events and activities of the Olive Hyde Art Guild including all 

artwork in every exhibit in the gallery, annual OHAG board 

member photo, views of all aspects of the Holiday Show, Serra 

Center Art Workshop artists and art, Scholarships art & winners, 

Programs on site or out & about.  Jurek maintains the Online 

Scrapbook on the OHAG website.  For a look, at the bottom of 

the OHAG website Home page, just click on “Online Scrapbook”. 

 

The Program for May 26th will be a special one.  Hope to see you 

on the grounds of Allied Arts in Menlo Park for a treat to art, 

flowers, shopping and a delicious lunch! 

 

Thank you for being a part of the Olive Hyde Art Guild!   Judy Anglin 

OHAG Treasurer’s Report  
 

BANK BALANCE 4/1/2022  $           44,559.35  

INCOME  1,425 

EXPENSES  -200 

BANK BALANCE  4/30/22 45,784.35 

LESS UNCLEARED CHECKS                  -1,407.71 

ADJ BANK BALANCE 4/30/22 44,376.64 

BANK Balance 4/30/22 44,376.64 

CD + INTEREST  10,535.17 

PAYPAL ACCOUNT                       394.97    

TOTAL ASSETS 04/30/22 $55,306.78 

  
 
Board Highlights  
Budget modified slightly with increased sponsor donations. 
 
Budget approved 
 
Scholarships given out at the May 6th reception 
 
Will be doing a Softcopy conversion of responsibilities of 
OHAG chairs 
 
Judy Cooper helped Lauren at the May 6th reception - she 
will be Hospitality co-chair next year 
 
Dianne Baptiste and Scott Capen attended the board 
meeting, already taking on new responsibilities 
 
Radhika Sharma gave the OHAG award at the Ohlone College 
Student Exhibit Reception 
 
Jeanne Delp helped Lorrie with mailing the ballots/renewal 
forms 
 
We welcome new business member - Mario Zuniga at 
Mario's Bay Frames in Fremont 
 
Approved $1950 for the painting of courtyard bench and 
trellis - Now waiting for dates to do the job 
 
Installation lunch will be on June 22nd 
 
750$ scholarship from Jan Schafir's family 
 
Ways and Means committee super busy getting ready for all 
the logistics for the Gala/Holiday Show 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Read the newsletter online at http://www.olivehydeartguild.org/news.html  

Send an email to newsletter@olivehydeartguild.org to join OHAGNEWS email list   

Newsletter articles, information and submissions can also be sent to karend@cyberelite.com 

  
 

 

PO Box 3073  
Fremont, CA 94539-0307           

SPONSORS FOR OLIVE HYDE ART GUILD 
2021-2022 COMMUNITY VISUAL ARTS 

PROGRAMS 
Fremont Bank Foundation 

The Anderson Family Foundation 
Mahuron Family Fund 

Kalyanpur Family Giving Fund 
Tri-City Voice Newspaper 

East Bay Community Energy 

 
 

For Reception & Student Art Pictures visit Our Scrapbook 

Natasha Cruz, Ohlone College, $250 Jurors Recognition award. 
Crista Rodriguez, Ohlone College, $250 Jurors Recognition 
award. 
Sara Fang, American High School, $2,000 Jurors award for 
Outstanding Artistic Talent 
Katrina Ng, American High School,  $250 Jurors Recognition 
award. 
Sharon Tahk, American High School, $250 Jurors Recognition 
award. 
Chieh Wang, Ohlone College,  $2,000 Jurors award for 
Outstanding Artistic Talent 

 

 

2022 Scholarship Recipients 
 

On Friday, May 6th the Olive Hyde Art Guild hosted an art 
reception and awards presentation for the six student 
artists selected as finalists in the 2022 scholarship 
competition. 

The jurors included Hoai-My Tran, Elina Choi, and Gabriel 
Restrepo. Among other pursuits, each juror is a practicing 
artist and currently teaches at Calcolor academy. 

The jurors selected the finalists based on their written 
applications, technical craft, and the strength of their 
artistic voice. The jurors also shared advice they had for 
all the applicants. 

For more information and student interviews (coming 
soon) please visit our website. 

www.olivehydeartguild.org 

 

 

http://www.olivehydeartguild.org/news.html
mailto:newsletter@
mailto:karend@cyberelite.com
https://olivehydeartguild.org/wp-content/uploads/scrapbook/virtual_scrapbooks/2022/index.html
http://www.olivehydeartguild.org/

